
TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE 

The Housing Development Agency (HDA) is a national public development agency that 
promotes the development of sustainable communities by making well-located land and 
buildings available for the development of housing and human settlements. For more 
information about the HDA, please visit our website www.thehda.co.za   
 
The HDA hereby requests suitably qualified and reputable service providers to submit 
proposals for:  
 

CONTRACT NO: HDA/NW/2024/001 
 

APPOINTMENT OF A SERVICE PROVIDER FOR THE PROVISION OF A SUITABLE 
OFFICE AND PARKING SPACES FOR THE NW HDA OFFICES FOR A PERIOD OF 24 
MONTHS IN RUSTENBURG OR POTCHEFSTROOM. 

 
The above-mentioned tender which closed on 28 June 2024 bears’ reference. 
 
We wish to inform you that this tender has been cancelled as no bids were received. 
  

All queries relating to the tender may be addressed to Mxolisi Zondo on 011 544-1000 or 
Mxolisi.Zond@thehda.co.za   
 
 

http://www.thehda.co.za/

